
 
 

 

Greetings!  

Thank you for choosing Pensacola Cardiology. In order to get you scheduled in a 

timely manner, please complete the attached paperwork. When complete, 

either email them to us at pensacolacardiology@gmail.com or mail them back 

to us in the enclosed addressed envelope. Once we have received the records 

requested, we will call you to schedule your new patient appointment. If you 

have questions, please call us at 850-912-6100. If you feel that you need 

immediate assistance, please go to your nearest medical facility or call 911. We 

look forward to serving you and all your cardiac needs! 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. William D Doty, MD, FACC, FAHA 

Patrick Pagan, ARNP-C 
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